
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Bill B. Benton (bentonandassociates@verizon.net)bentonandassociates@verizon.net
CC: Linda Stillinger (Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov)Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov

Date: 6/18/2014 1:36:53 PM
Subject: SCWRC MOU

Attachments: SCDEW-SCDSS Revised 61714.doc

Hi Bill,
 
I hope all is well in your world!?  I’m sure things are a little crazy. 
 
Per my earlier emails, I’ve taken out Part B, that would allow DSS, for example, to match some of the State funding 
proposed by other State agencies using the Federal SNAP E&T funding available to DSS.  DEW would still be interested 
in this but per our Legal Dept., they would like the SCWRC MOU stay the same for all of the agencies that are 
participating. 
 
I’ve have also changed the signatory from Lillian to Amber.  If Amber has any questions, tell her to contact Christian 
Soura at the Governor’s Ofc. 
 
Hopefully, we can get this turned around as quickly as possible.  Let me know when you’re back down this way and 
we’ll re-group on the other piece.  Stay cool.
 
Elisabeth
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